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As a member of the public who is concerned about the environmental and economic effects of
pollution and climate change, I strongly support these proposed rules, and I urge you not to
capitulate to the fossil fuel industry or other special interests that might oppose these rules. We
need to start prodding everyone to convert to electricity as a more sustainable source of energy, and
these rules are a start. Change is always difficult, but if not now, when? Thank you for your
consideration.


